
 
     Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ June 5, 2016 

Church of Saint Joseph 
                                                                           6 New Street, Mendham, New Jersey 07945 ~ www.stjoesmendham.org

 

The Celebration of  
The Eucharist 

Mass Intentions ~ 
 

Monday, June 6th        
 9:00 a.m.  Mr. & Mrs. Donald  
                  Gaffney 
       

Tuesday, June 7th        
 9:00 a.m.  Georgiana Reynolds 
             

Wednesday, June 8th        
 9:00 a.m.  Mr. & Mrs. James  
                  Gaffney, III 
 

Thursday, June 9th       
 9:00 a.m.  For the People 
    
Friday,  June 10th    
 9:00 a.m.  Mr. & Mrs. Angelo  
                   Bocchino 
                                                                                                                                                                 

Saturday, June 11th       
 8:00 a.m.  Donald & Lorraine  
                  Gaffney 
 5:00 p.m.  Jennie Conrad 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
Sunday,  June 12th       
  7:30 a.m.  Thomas Mauriello 
  9:00 a.m.  Kathleen & George  
                    Zriny  
10:30 a.m.  Peter Cavalero 
   12 Noon  Dorothy Savignano 
 
Reconciliation: 
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:30 p.m. 
 

Baptisms: 
     First & Third Sundays of the Month 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOCUS: We give thanks to the Lord for the gift of Life. Life 
itself is a precious gift from God. With that gift comes the 
obligation to use what we have been given for the betterment of 
ourselves and others.  To waste the talents that are uniquely ours 
is a loss that can never be recovered. We can praise the Lord with 
who we are and all that we are. 
 
 
 
 
 
Readings for Next Weekend  
First Reading:                     Second Reading:                     Third Reading: 
2 Samuel 12:7-10, 13             Galatian 2: 16, 19-21              Luke 7:36-8:3  
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 STAFF 
 

Pastor:  Rev. Msgr. Joseph T. Anginoli, J.C.L.  Ext. 15 
Parochial Vicar:  Rev. David Monteleone  Ext. 16 
frdavid@stjoesmendham.org 
Weekend Associates:  Rev. Msgr. Kenneth E. Lasch 
                                      Rev. Msgr. Peter J. McHugh 
 

Religious Education: 
Annette Tracy, Director of Religious Education  Ext. 13 
atracy@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Youth Ministry 
& Confirmation Coordinator: Mark Tosso             Ext. 17 
tosso@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Religious Ed. Administrative Assistant: Rose Abbey          Ext. 14 
religioused@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Director of Music Ministries: Mary Pat Davies 
School: 973-543-7474  Ext. 314           Parish House   Ext. 18 
MDavies@SJSMendham.org 
 

Parish House: Jackie Cronin, Administrative Assistant Ext. 10 
jcronin@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Parish Finance Manager: Lisa Mauriello  Ext. 11 
finance@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Calendar/Administrative Assistant: Diane Quaglia Ext. 24 
dquaglia@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Parish Trustees: Mortimer O’Shea 
              William Gilligan 
 

Parish House: 973~543~5950 
        Monday ~ Friday:  9:00 a.m. to 12 noon  
                                            1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

www.stjoesmendham.org  
 

Like us on Facebook, follow us on Twitter  
 

 
Welcoming/Weddings: 
Fran Plodkowski   973~543~2145 
 

Pre~Cana: 
Steve and JoAnn Peck                 jpeck62@gmail.com 
Joseph and Beverly Ryan                          brnonna@yahoo.com 
 

Family Liturgy: 
Maria Gray                                                 908~955~6383 
 

Spiritual Life: 
Beverly Ryan 908~879~8799  
 
Parish School Served By: 
Lisa Gillespie   School Principal 
Cathleen Witczak     Administrative Assistant 
Lisa Mauriello   Finance Manager 
Karen Johnson   Operations Manager 
Lynne Connor   HSA President 
Brian O’Dowd   Education Council 

 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

To Enable Parishioners to Live Their 
Christian Vocation in the World. 

 

 
If you are going into the hospital and would like a priest to 

visit you there, please call the Parish House at  
973~ 543~5950 to inform the priest.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We welcome the 
Garofalo, Mohally, Moynihan, 
Simmons & Stolarski  Families 

         who recently joined our parish. 
  

Welcome And God Bless! 
 
 

Sunday Offering 
           

                   May 22, 2016: $ 9,222 

                   May 29, 2016: $ 5,881 
 

Thank you for your generous spirit! 
                                              Fr. Joe 
 

 

Please join us for an Open House! The 
Christopher House will be open after ALL the 
Masses next Sunday, June 12. Volunteers will 
give tours and answer questions and coffee and 
donuts will be available. Fr. Joe will bless the 
Christopher House after the 9:00 a.m. Mass. We 
hope you can stop by! 

 

Full-time Handyman/Maintenance Worker 
needed ~ responsible for the maintenance, 
cleanliness and repair of parish and school 
facilities. Applicant must have the ability to 
perform various maintenance and repairs 
including carpentry and plumbing, and 
knowledge of procedures, practices, tools and 
equipment used in maintenance.  Requirements 
include the ability to lift 50 lbs., work 
independently with minimal direct supervision, 
walk the campus, and climb ladders. Please 
send resume to JCronin@StJoesmendham.org, 
or mail to St. Joseph Church, 6 New Street, 
Mendham, NJ 07945.  Attention: maintenance 
position. 



Good Deed Friday ~ We’d like to hear about 
your good deeds and we will post them on the 
Saint Joseph Facebook page every Friday.  No 
deed is too small to be recognized. You are free 
to be anonymous, as a good deed is its own 
reward! Email your good deed to 
dquaglia@stjoesmendham.org. 

 
 
 

Spiritual Enrichment 
 
 
 

The Men’s Discussion Group meets on the 1st 
and 3rd Saturdays of each month, from 8:30 a.m. 
to 10 a.m. in the East Room. This forum 
provides presentations and open discussions on 
a variety of topics to promote a deeper 
understanding of our Catholic faith. Please call 
Bob Manthey at 973-543-2129 for details. 
Last meeting date of the year: June 18. 

 
Worship 

 
The Rosary is prayed weekdays at 8:30 
a.m. in the chapel. 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
takes place every Friday, after the 9:00 a.m. Mass 
(9:30 ~ 10:30 a.m.) and every first Saturday, after 
the 8:00 a.m. Mass (8:30 ~ 9:30 a.m.). Saturday’s 
Holy Hour is devoted to Mary, Mother of all the 
living. We offer our prayers for all those who are 
suffering and hurting, especially those affected by 
abuse and abortion. Please consider devoting 
some time in quiet prayer with our Lord – it’s good 
for the soul! For more information, please contact 
Fr. David at the Parish House.   
 

Every Monday following 9:00 a.m. Mass, the 
Divine Mercy Chaplet and Novena is prayed for 
all those who are suffering from cancer and other 
serious illnesses. Please join us in the chapel. For 
information, call Father David at the Parish House. 

 
Ministry to Life 

 

Prayer vigils for abortion victims, their parents 
and doctors are held every Wednesday at 
Planned Parenthood, 196 Speedwell Ave., 
Morristown, from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. Also on 

Fridays, from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. at Garden 
State Gynecology, 25  Lyndsley Drive in Morris 
Township (behind the Westin/Governor Morris 
hotel). This is a new clinic with ample parking. For 
more information, please call Colleen Dolan at 
973-543-7037.  

 
The Sacrament of 

Anointing of the Sick 
 

Not a Sacrament for the dying only! Please call 
the Parish House to inform one of our priests that 
a family member needs the Sacrament of 
Anointing of the Sick before the person becomes 
gravely ill. This sacrament may be repeated. It is 
also appropriate to receive this sacrament prior to 
surgery. “If circumstances suggest it, the 
celebration of the Sacrament of Anointing of the 
Sick can be preceded by the Sacrament of 
Penance.” (1140, The Catechism of the Catholic 
Church) 

 
 

St. Joseph School News 
  sjsmendham.org 

      
 

 
 

The end of the school year is quickly 
approaching and SJS continues to be very busy.   
 

This week: 
Grade 3 will travel to the Statue of Liberty, 
Grade 8 will have a fun filled day at Dorney 
Park, and all students will enjoy the Annual Pep 
Rally when the 8th grade students challenge 
Parents to a friendly game of volleyball. 
 

On Tuesday at 4:00 p.m., the National Junior 
Honor Society will hold its annual induction of 
its newest members. 
 

The 8th grade class continues their graduation 
activities with a trip to New York City on 
Wednesday, June 8.  They will visit St. Patrick’s 
Cathedral, tour the Fox News Studio along with 
Madame Tussaud’s Wax Museum, and then 
enjoy a performance of “Wicked.”  The day will 
conclude with dinner at Becca.  On Thursday, 
June 9, the graduates and their parents will 
gather in the gym for a catered supper and the 



awarding of student honors.  The Graduation 
Mass and awarding of diplomas will take place 
on Friday, June 10, at 6:00 p.m. in the church. 
 

The Pre-K 4 Step Up Program will take place 
at 10:00 a.m. on Friday, June 10. 
 

Formal registration for the 2016 ~ 2017 school 
year has begun for new students.  Please 
contact Cathleen Witczak in the school office to 
arrange a tour. 
 

Please visit us at sjsmendham.org for all of the 
latest news and events happening at St. Joseph 
School.  
 

St. Joseph School has some openings for 
students in the lower grades.  We were 
designated a National Blue Ribbon School of 
Excellence in 2012, are  AdvancED Accredited 
and a STEM school.  For more information, 
please call 973-543-7474, ext. 7. 
 

St. Joseph School Where Faith, Family and 
Education Come Together. 

 
Religious Education 

www.stjoesmendham.org 
        

Annette Tracy, DRE, ext. 13 
atracy@stjoesmendham.org 

 

Rose Abbey, Assistant , ext. 14 
religioused@stjoesmendham.org 

 
REGISTRATION FOR 2016 ~ 2017 

 RELIGIOUS EDUCATION PROGRAM 
 

Discount for those who register 
by July 1, 2016 

 

Please find the registration form along with more 
information about the program on the parish 
website at: www.stjoesmendham.org.  Please 
mail your registration form to:  
 

St. Joseph Church Parish House 
6 New Street 

Mendham, NJ 07945 
Attention:  Religious Education 

 

OR drop it off in the Parish House drop box 
located next to the front door.  Please insert your 

form in an envelope along with your 
check.  Thank you! 
 

There is an annual Family Fee of $200.  The 
individual student fee structure is: 
 

Grades K~10: 
“Early” Registration rate:  
$30 per child if received on or by July 1, 2016 
 

“Late” Registration rate:    
$55 per child if received on or after July 2, 2016 
 

Additional Sacramental Fee: 
$50 per child in Grade 2 only 
$50 per child in Grade 10 only 
 

Your prompt registration is very important, 
as it will help us to address class size, day 
preference, teacher recruitment, discounts for 
textbooks, etc.  You will be notified of your 
child’s class placement and schedule in August. 
All classes are scheduled to begin in 
September. 
           

         
Religious Education Program 

 

Kindergarten is an optional program. On 
average, classes meet twice monthly, Sunday 
mornings ONLY,  from 9:45~11:15 a.m. 
 

CCD, Grades 1 ~ 6 meet on average twice 
monthly with sessions on Sunday from 9:45 
~11:15 a.m. or Monday, from 4:00 ~ 5:15 p.m.  
 

Please choose the session that your children can 
attend in a timely fashion, (sessions that do not 
conflict with after school activities, sports, etc). 

                             

TLC, Grades 7 ~ 8 meet on Monday evenings (on 
average twice monthly)  from 7:00 to 8:30 p.m.   
 

Confirmation, Grades 9 – 10: 
The Confirmation program is a two year program, 
following 8 years of continuous religious education 
for students who attend public school.  
 

Those attending Catholic High School need only 
to register for Year II in 10th grade.   
 
 
 



Teen News 

           High School Youth Ministry 
             

 

If you'd like to be added to our email list, please 
contact Mark Tosso at tosso@stjoesmendham.org. 

 

Follow us on Twitter @MendhamCatholic 

 
 
 

 

Diocese of Paterson  
 
 

The Catholic Schools Office of the Diocese 
of Paterson is seeking applicants for an 
elementary school principal at Holy Family 
School, Florham Park.  Holy Family School is a 
co-educational elementary school - preschool 
through eighth grade.   Information about the 
opening and the application materials can be 
found at www.patdioschools.org/administrative-
openings. The closing date for applications is 
June 10, 2016. 
 

Vocations Discernment for young men, ages 
15-25. “Quo Vadis ~ Where are you going?” 
Where is the Spirit acting in your life? Where is 
the Lord encouraging you to go? Quo Vadis 
Days are a time of recreation, fellowship, and 
prayer to help you explore the Lord’s call in your 
life. Activities will include prayer, Mass, 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament, Liturgy of 
the Hours, Rosary, games, sports, talks, great 
food, and discussions. It is a time to share our 
faith and meet other young men seeking God’s 
will. Quo Vadis Days will be held June 29 - July 
1 at the Sacred Heart Retreat Center in Newton, 
New Jersey. There is no cost. For more 
information and/or registration, contact the 
coordinators, Fr. Jared Brogan and Fr. Edgar 
Rivera in the Vocations Office at 973-777-8818, 
ext. 711. You can also email Frs. Brogan and 
Rivera at jbrogan@patersondiocese.org or 
fredgar@patersondiocese.org. 
 

Parishioners, please note:  On our Diocesan 
website, www.patersondiocese.org, there is the 
Advance Directive for End of Life Issues 

available for printing. This directive has been 
approved by the Bishops of New Jersey. 
 

Policy of Diocese of Paterson in Response 
to Complaints of Sexual Abuse:   
If any person may have been abused by any 
priest, they should immediately contact their 
local County Prosecutor’s Office and the 
Diocese’s Victims’ Assistance Coordinator, 
Peggy Zanello at 973-879-1489.   You may also 
be in touch with either of the Diocesan 
Response Officers:  Rev. Msgr. James T. 
Mahoney, Vicar General and Moderator of the 
Curia, at 973-777-8818, ext. 205, or Sister Mary 
Edward Spohrer, S.C.C., Chancellor/Delegate 
for Religious, at 973-777-8818, ext. 248.  
The entire text of the Policy of the Diocese of 
Paterson in Response to Complaints of Sexual 
Abuse is available on the diocesan website:  
www.patersondiocese.org.  

 
 

Human Concerns 

 
 

Please note: Due to ongoing construction in the 
Christopher House, St. Joseph Church will NOT 
be collecting clothing donations until further 
notice. We will continue to collect nonperishable 
food items. If you have other items to donate to 
the Father English Center, please call Adi 
Conover at 973~543~0248.   
 

Please continue to help stock the shelves at Bob 
and Carol's Food Pantry at the Father English 
Center in Paterson.  The pantry is in serious need 
of the following items: rice,    canned soups, 
canned beans, pasta, and pasta sauces.  Place 
your donations in the bin at the west entrance.  If 
you have any questions regarding this request, 
please call Emily Wood, 973-543-3445.  Thank 
you! 
 

 
Appalachia Collection ~ The next Appalachia 
collection will be on Saturdays, June 11 and 18.  This 
is our summer collection, so donations of summer 
clothes are a priority.  As always, donations of 
household items, including furniture, appliances, 



tools, etc., are also needed.  No large plastic toys or 
bikes, please.  You may drop-off donations on either 
Saturdays, June 11 or June 18, from 9 a.m. to 12 
noon at the Sisters of Christian Charity (Mallinckrodt 
Convent-Assumption College), Mendham.  See 
garages at the base of the complex on Hilltop Rd. 
near the junction of Bernardsville Rd.  Boxing 
preferred, plastic bags acceptable ~ no paper bags, 
or loose items please.  We cannot accept glassware 
or breakables not properly boxed.  We can arrange 
pick-up of your furniture and appliances on 
Saturday, June 18, from 9 a.m. to 12 noon; space is 
limited.  Please call Mike Dunne at 973-543-2420 to 
arrange pick-up.  Thank you in advance for your 
continued generosity.  IMPORTANT REMINDER:  
Please note that we must request that items not 
be dropped off except on the dates and times 
listed above.  Thank you. 
 

Save the Date! The Pope Benedict XVI Institute -  
In the Image of God:  The Genius of Human 
Sexuality - The Summer Institute, focusing on the 
writings of Pope Emeritus Benedict XVI, will be 
taught by Deborah Savage, Ph.D. - Director, 
Masters in Pastoral Ministry, St. Paul Seminary 
School of Divinity at the University of St. Thomas, St. 
Paul, MN and keynote speaker at the 2015 Women's 
Conference.  The four-day Institute will run from 
10:30 a.m. - 2:30 p.m. each day.  The cost to 
participants for the four days is $120.00 per 
person.  Lunch is included in the cost of 
tuition.  Scholarships covering 50% of tuition will be 
offered to the first 20 registrants on a first-come, first-
served basis.  Contact Allan Wright at 

awright@patersondiocese.org about scholarships. 
M-Th,  June 27-30        10:30 - 2:30 p.m.   
 

Please go to www.insidethewalls.org for more 

programs and information. 
 

Volunteers are needed at Holly Manor Nursing to 
sit with residents to watch a movie. Any time you 
could spare would be greatly appreciated. Please 
call Kathy Liliholm at Holly Manor Nursing Home, at 
973-543-2500. 
 

Support Eva’s Village Golf Tournament on 
Monday, June 27, at Canoe Brook Country Club in 
Summit. All proceeds support the anti-poverty 
programs of Eva's Village.  For more information, 
visit www.evasvillage.org or contact Joe Mazza at 
(973) 523-6220, ext. 235  or  

joey.mazza@evasvillage.org. 
 

Villa Walsh Academy in Morristown, is hosting their 
2016 Summer Sports Camps for girls entering 
grades 5-9. For more information visit 
www.villawalsh.org, and look under the Athletics tab 
or contact Camp Director, Jamie LoBue, at 973-538-
3680,  ext.170 or lobuej@villawalsh.org.   
 

The Delbarton Summer Programs ~ Delbarton is 
pleased to offer the community a coeducational 
academic summer session for students Grades 4-12 
and a summer sports camp for boys Grades 3-9. For 
more information:   

http://www.delbarton.org/summer. 
 

 
 
If you are new and would like to join our parish family, please fill out the form below. 
        

NEW PARISHIONER REGISTRATION FORM       
 

Family Name:_______________________________________________________ Date: ________________ 
Address:_____________________________________City:_______________________  Zip: ____________ 
Telephone (H)______________________________ (Cell): ________________________________________  
E-Mail:_________________________________________ Would you like to join our Parish E-mail List?: __________ 
Husband:___________________________________________________________Religion: _____________ 
Wife:______________________________________________________________ Religion: _____________ 
 

List Only Those Living With You:     
                                                                 

 Children                                        Date of Birth                Religion                       School & Grade            __                               
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Children Eligible for CCD: _____      Others living with you? ________         How Related? _______________ 


